
Problem child Andy Peanut 

 

When our crew started their work at the shelter a few days ago, they found that Andy 

Peanut had broken his leg. No one knows how this could have happened. He 

received immediate medical attention, and we hope that the leg will heal without 

future damage. 

 

Get well soon, dear Andy! 

 

Whoever would like to support us with the unexpected additional costs so that Andy 

can get well again quickly, we thank you already now. 

 

May he also find a suitable family soon! 

 


